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Report Cards 
Term 1 Report Cards are available electronically 

through MyEd Family Portal.   If you do not have a 

MyEd Family Portal account please visit or call the 

school and provide your email address.   You will 

receive an email directly from MyEd BC with 

instructions on how to access the system and 

configure your account. The Burnaby School District 

has produced reference materials for parents 

related to logging in and general portal use. These 

can be viewed at 

http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/myedbc/parent-

resources/. 

 

We encourage you to sign up to receive report 

cards electronically as paper copies are not being 

sent home.  If you do not have access to Internet or 

a Computer and need a paper copy please 

contact the office.   

 

Redesigned Curriculum 
Did you know that the Redesigned Curriculum 

implementation for Grades 11 & 12 has been 

delayed to 2019.  Please visit 

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/graduation for more 

detailed information.   

 

Music Concert  
December 7th from 6.30pm to 9.30pm. 

 

 

 
 
Byrne Creek Theatre presents Snow White from 

December 13th to December 16th.  Please reserve 

your tickets via Box Office Manager Ms. Janice 

Tarling at (604) 296-6885. 

 

 

1. To the Burnaby Firefighters Local 323 for 

continuing to provide snacks to the school 

through the Community Room.  The food 

benefits the snack and after school programs as 

well as our Hamper Drive.  Their generous 

donations immensely contribute to the strength 

of our community.  Not only do they fight fire 

but also feed kids.  We are grateful to our local 

fire department!  Follow them on Twitter 

@IAFF323, 

 

2. To our other sponsors for the Hamper Drive 

 The Tzu Chi Foundation 

 VanCity 

 Vancouver Canucks 

 Willingdon Church 

 

Dates for Council Meetings 

January 15, 2018 

March 5, 2018 

May 7, 2018 

June 4, 2018 - AGM 

 

You are members of the Council and are 

encouraged to attend the Council meetings and 

get involved with the Council.  This is a great way to 

meet community members and school staff and to 

learn more about what is happening at the school 

and staying connected with your community.  Are 

there any topics that interest you or you would like 

to learn more about? Please feel free to leave a 

message at the school for the Community Council 

and someone will contact you.   

 

 

 

 

http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/myedbc/parent-resources/
http://blogs.sd41.bc.ca/myedbc/parent-resources/
https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/graduation
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj3kbGloqXWAhVrxVQKHW4GCZEQjRwIBw&url=https://www.clinton.edu/admissions/&psig=AFQjCNHq-sFr7oJkETyhqB4f88fajkJFFw&ust=1505498257382305


  November 2017 
 

BYRNE CREEK COMMUNITY COUNCIL NEWS 

 

 

 
 

If you are interested in sponsoring a Byrne Creek 

Student and have not had the opportunity to do so 

it is not too late.   Please visit the school website and 

make an online donation through Cash On-line.  

 

 

 

 
 

Winter vacation begins December 25th.  School 

reopens on January 8, 2018.  

 

Byrne Creek Community Council wishes 

everyone a Happy and Safe Holiday.  See you 

all in the New Year. 

 

 

Community Council Executives for 2017-18 

Chair - Naz Jakir 

Vice Chair - Melanie Walkus 

Treasurer - Laura McIntosh 

Secretary - Hetty Alcuitas 

Member at Large - Shams Chowdhury  

Member at Large - Mons Delacruz 

 

 

 

 

Dear Byrne Creek Community Members 

We are inviting you to donate to our 13th annual 

“Holiday Hamper Drive”.  This campaign collects non-

perishable food, household items and raises money to 

support families in need at Byrne Creek over the winter 

break.   

Our school goal is to collect $4000 cash and package 

70 hampers before Friday, December 15th. We are 

hoping that by donating to our Hamper Drive you will 

help us meet our goal.  

Tax receipts may be issued for donations over $20.  

Please ensure that we have your full name and address to 

prepare the receipt. Cheques may be made payable to 

Byrne Creek Community School.  You may also make a 

donation on “School Cash Online” through our school 

website.  

Please contact our Community Coordinator, Bal 

Dhillon, at balraj.dhillon@sd41.bc.ca or Leadership 

Teacher, Laida Falsetto, at laida.falsetto@sd41.bc.ca if 

you have any questions.   

Our community is stronger because of the connections 

we have with one another and we greatly appreciate your 

support. 

Warm wishes, 

 

Byrne Creek Student Government 


